
Office Hours: Monday - Friday  | 8 am - 4 pm

2150 E Tahquitz Canyon Way, Ste. 2, Palm Springs CA 92262
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Need a New Soft Night Guard? Did your dog chew your 
last one? Is your current one old and stained?

Promotional Price: $299

Now through September 30, trade in your old ugly soft  
NightGuard for a brand new one in your choice of colors! 

Details:  
•	 Specific times and days available. 
•	 Must already have or had a NightGuard or have been advised to wear a NightGuard.
•	 Be a current patient.

Call or text us to schedule your appointment!

ZOOM Whitening Summer SPECIAL $299
If you have had your annual exam and cleaning in the past 6 months, you may be eligible 
for our Zoom special for only $299! Expires 9/30/22.

Zoom is the revolutionary tooth whitening system

We apply Zoom whitening gel to your teeth during the appointment, and activate it  using 
a special Zoom light. The advanced gel gently penetrates the sub-micron pores of tooth 
enamel to break down stains and eliminate years of discoloration.

You will also be given take-home trays and gel to maintain your beautiful results at no 
additional cost!

Dr. Shepherd began practicing as 

a dentist in 1994. He started serving 

dental patients in the Palm Springs 

area at Palm Springs Family and 

Cosmetic Dentistry in 2008.

Dr. Shepherd is a native of 

Georgetown, SC. He graduated from 

the Medical University of South 

Carolina in Charleston in 1994. 

He began his dental career as a 

commissioned officer in the Navy and 

Public Health Service with postings in 

California, Arizona and Alaska.

Dr. Shepherd enjoys spending time 

with his husband John and their two 

sons Wyatt and Noah. 

D R  S H E P H E R D D R  L E B A R D

Dr. LeBard is a Minnesota native 

who made her way to California 

to pursue a career in dentistry. 

After graduating from Loma Linda 

University with her Doctorate of 

Dental Surgery in 2015, she moved 

out to Palm Springs to serve the 

desert community. 

Dr. LeBard enjoys spending time with 

her husband, exercising, traveling 

and dining out, but also appreciates 

relaxing nights at home watching 

Bravo or visiting with friends and 

family. Although she enjoys the 

warm heat the desert brings, her 

midwestern roots still shine through, 

so when football season rolls around 

you can find her rooting on the 

Minnesota Vikings. 

Dr. Tom has practiced in Palm Desert 

since 1993 and was born and raised in 

Honolulu, Hawaii. He is a graduate of 

the University of Southern California 

School of Dentistry and the Graduate 

of Prosthodontics Program at USC.

He has been married since 1997 to 

another dentist (Dr. Sharon Nemec) 

and they have two children Aja and 

Logan. In his spare time, they enjoy 

being a tight knit family that does a 

lot of camping/RVing, boating, skiing, 

hiking and other outdoor activities.

D R  T O M

Meet our Doctors

DENTAL ASSISTANTS

V I C T O R I AD I E G O S A N D Y V A N E S S AE R I N

ADMINISTRATION

BLANCA C H R I S N A T H A N

DENTAL HYGIENISTS

S T E V E M I G U E LR U B E N

Meet The Team



CDA - Team Continuing Education. 2022

Team Fun - Magic Show, 2022

Helping

Communities

Smile Brighter

International Medical Relief, Africa 2021

SUMMER SMILE NEWSLETTER, 2022

Welcome to our second newsletter!  We want to thank all the patients for returning after the pandemic. We, like 
most businesses, had to close for a period of time. Thanks for being patient with us during the last year and a half.While we had a few employees leave our office for other endeavors, we have hired some awesome new team 
members. Thank you for allowing me to introduce you to them. 
Miguel, our most recently added hygienist, graduated from the Moreno Valley Dental Hygiene Program.  We feel 
lucky that he has accepted our hygiene position and has become a vital part of our team.
Ruben, as you may recall, was my chairside assistant.  A few years ago, he elected to go to hygiene school and 
returned last year as one of our three hygienists.  We are very happy to have him back, not only as a hygienist but 
as my chairside assistant.

Nathan came to us directly from the Navy and we thank him for his service.  He is the pleasant voice that you 
hear on the phones and greets you when you come in.  Sadly, Nathan will be pursuing his college degree and will 
be leaving us in the Fall.

Chris comes to us experienced and is Dr. Tom’s key Schedule Coordinator.  We feel very fortunate to have his 
expertise and friendly demeanor at our front desk area.

Victoria comes to us with many years of experience in oral surgery.  She is vital in maintaining our sterilization 
area and assists Dr. Tom with emergencies.

Erin just joined our team to assist Dr. Tom and Dr. LeBard.  She brings to us her chairside skills and her love of 
working with our patients.

My family and I had the fortunate opportunity to work with the International Medical Relief in Africa last year. It 
was a great opportunity for my kids to “give back”.  We endured long 12-hour days but the reward was priceless. 
The entire group saw over 650 patients!  Wyatt and Noah worked alongside doctors, nurses, volunteers, 
community leaders, and, of course, their dad. 

Thank you for taking a few minutes to read our newsletter and to directly thank you for your continued support.  
Dr. Tom, Dr. LeBard and I, as well as our entire team, look forward to many more years serving your dental needs 
in our professional and friendly manner, always keeping in mind the importance of treating you as you deserve to 
be treated.

Sincerely,
Dr. J. Scott Shepherd, Dr. Jeff Tom, Dr. Jillian LeBard and Team




